
July 15, 2008

To whom it may concern:

Winco of South Texas has worked on several large projects for us over 
the last 7 years.  We have been thrilled to work with Winco management and 
there personnel, as they have been extremely compliant with our demanding 
request and surprisingly pleasant to work with. There company appeals to us 
because of there versatility in solving such a wide range of service related 
problems at a very reasonable price. 

We are more than happy to recommend Winco of South Texas to any 
company that is looking for excellence in professional service. Our hotel 
maintains high standards for contractors and Winco of South Texas seems to 
always meet and or exceed our expectations on each project. 

Please feel free to call if I can further aid you in this regard. 

Ernesto Rodriguez

Chief of Engineering  
Hilton Austin Airport 
9515 New Airport Drive
Austin, Texas 78719
(512) 385-6767; Fax (512) 385-6763

                                       


